
 

 

 

 

 

 

29th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you will be already aware, the school will be closing early for the Easter holidays on 

Friday 5th April 2019 at 1.30 pm.  Nursery session times for the morning and lunch are as 

normal and your child should be collected accordingly.   

If your child normally attends an afternoon session on Friday the Nursery will close at the 

same time as the school at 1.30 pm.   

You have not currently been charged for this additional time as we would like to offer you the 

choice to: 

• Collect your child at the end of lunch at 12.30 pm 

or  

• Pay an additional £2.50 and collect at 1.30 pm 

Please advise a member of staff of your preference. 

The Piccolos Staff hope you have a lovely Easter. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

V McNamara 

Nursery Manager 

 


